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Stephen Ministry  
at FEPC 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Christ caring for people through 
people. 

 

Contact:  Marty Rodkey,  
Referral Coordinator 

765/654-5558 
marty@fepcfrankfort.org 

This Week in Ministry 
 

TODAY— August 9 
9:00 a.m.—Worship 
 

MONDAY—August 10 
7:00 a.m.—Prayer with Pastor meets in the Sanctuary 
 

TUESDAY—August 11 
7:00 p.m.—Worship Planning  
 

THURSDAY—August 13 
6:00 p.m.—Stephen Ministers meet in the parlor 
 

SATURDAY—August 15 
6:30 p.m.—Pool Party at Lebanon pool 

Send your prayer requests to  
Brasilianheart@gmail.com 

God’s Groceries 
Pork & beans 

Small containers of jam or jelly 

Masks Mandated by Governor 
In accordance with the mask mandate issued by Governor Eric 
Holcomb, masks will be required for all people over the age of 8 
who are attending church events, including worship.  Masks are 
available at the Sanctuary entrance or you can bring your own.  

Next Month 
Under “normal” circumstances, the following groups and 
activities will resume in September.  This is still our plan 
with the information we have currently.  Please be advised, 
this is subject to change.   

• Children in Worship 

• Discipletown 

• Sunday School 

• Wednesday evening meals 

• CIA Youth Group 

Pool Party Rescheduled 
The church-wide pool party has been rescheduled to Saturday, 
August 15 at the Lebanon pool.  The time is 6:30 to 8:30 p.m.  

Mobile Food Pantry Success 
Last week the Mobile Pantry served a record 180 families 
with the help of  the National Guard and FEPC volunteers, 
including a few first-timers. Thanks to all who assisted and 
all who wanted to come but couldn't. Our next regular quar-
terly pantry will be on September 17.  

Communion will be served 
next Sunday, August 16. We 
will utilize the prepackaged 

elements. 


